
I am writing in support of SCR 4014, a resolution to maintain the feral horses and longhorn cattle in 

Theodore Roosevelt State Park.  

As a fan of National Parks, I first visited TRNP in the summer of 2022.  My enthusiasm over observing 

and photographing the horses has never left and I am planning a return trip to the park this summer, 

this time bringing my three young children along with whom I have shared the story of these herds.  We 

have researched and read updates from groups that monitor these horses, and have enjoyed identifying 

individuals.  The proposition from TRNP to remove these horses has sparked much passion from myself 

and my children - we do not want to see this piece of history vanish from the North Dakotan Badlands.  

Thank you.  

 

Jena Wozniak  

 

  


